
Newsletter Week 10, Term 2
June 29, 2023

Principal’s Message

Kia ora koutou,

Term Two is coming to a close, but we still have a lot of work happening around the school. Our
Open Day tomorrow is the perfect way for us to celebrate all of the awesome learning that has
been happening over the past ten weeks. We are excited to be able to open our gates to the
wider community, and showcase Tomarata School; the people and places that make it so
special.

The Open Day starts at 1pm, with classrooms open for people to visit. Everyone is welcome to
have a look around our beautiful school and grounds, but please be aware that the grassed
areas are very wet at the moment. At 1.45 a whole school assembly will begin. We will be
singing some songs, and showing some of our performing arts. We look forward to seeing as
many of you as can make it along.

Nga mihi nui,

Chris King
principal@tomarata.school.nz

A message from Mrs B

Hi everyone,

The time has come to prepare for Show Day. For new parents, it is the first Friday of Term 4, 13th
October, and is a family day to showcase indoor class exhibits, calves, and lambs. Calves and
lambs must be born between July 1, and August 31.

We would like ALL children to be part of the day. Any queries please email me at
barbara@tomarata.school.nz
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What’s coming up?

Friday June 30 Breakfast Club @ 8am

Friday June 30 Sausage Sizzle @ Lunch

Friday June 30 Open Day 1pm - 2.30pm, with
cups of tea to follow in the
staffroom.

Friday June 30 Holidays begin @ 2.30

Monday July 17 Term Three Begins

Monday July 17 Breakfast Club @ 8am

Wednesday July 19 Breakfast Club @ 8am

Friday July 19 Breakfast Club @ 8am

Friday July 19 Sausage Sizzle @ Lunch

Friday July 19 Singing Assembly

Reminders

Breakfast club is running in room 4 at 8am on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. Thanks to
the parents who have volunteered to help with this. Students from Room 7 are also helping with
this, and doing a good job. It’s a great way for students to come together to have a healthy
breakfast of Weetbix. Please visit KickStart Breakfast for more information on this awesome
initiative.

Open Day Friday 30th June, 1pm-2.30pm. Everyone welcome

https://www.fonterra.com/nz/en/in-the-community/kickstart.html


Fantastic Kids Achieving Fantastic Things

Mickey and Tahlia showing their awesome colouring.

Rakau practice for Room 7.



Board Update

The Board of Trustees is next meeting on July 26.

A Huge Thanks To Our Supporters


